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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This half term, year 5 have been studying the main features of South America 

(Brazil in particular) for our Geography unit. Alongside this, we have also been 

taking food technology lessons in which we have linked to our unit of learning. 

On Tuesday the 20th May, the year 5 children will be conducting their cooking 

after lots of planning and preparation. Therefore, we would like to ask our year 

5s if they would like to come to school dressed in green, yellow and blue to 

represent the Brazilian flag! At the end of the day, our doors will be open at 

3:20pm if you wish to come inside your child’s classroom to have a look at their 

books and posters! 

 

 

Many thanks, 

The year five team. 
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